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10th February 2025  
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
 
This year, Ramadan will begin on the evening of Friday 28th February 2025, and end on 
Sunday 30th March 2025, depending on the sighting of the moon.  
 
We are aware that some pupils may be intending to fast in observance of their faith. Please read 
our Ramadan Fasting Policy and, if your child IS intending to fast, please could you inform us 
via the option on the Gateway app – this will enable us to best support your child in school 
during their fasting period.  
 
Many thanks and best wishes,  
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jen Ferretti                                                  

Headteacher                
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